Frilling, Tara

From: Maria Hodgson <continentalsystems@comcast.net>
Sent: Tuesday, May 05, 2015 7:04 PM

To: Sen. Fasano, Len

Cc: Frilling, Tara

Subject: Tax Hike - Public Hearing Testimony

Dear Senator Fasano and Representative Klarides:

We are small business owners who have lived and worked in this state for over 30 years. The economic climate in CT due
to out of control spending and ceaseless tax increases has made it very hard to remain in here. We plead with all of you
to be fiscally responsible so that we can remain here and the future generations can avoid inheriting an unsustainable
mess!

Maria Hodgson <continentalsystems@comcast.net>
28 Homestead Lane
Avon




